
ADMINISTRATION DEPARTMENT 

 

Our Ref: Admn/01/04/2014                         17 August 2018 

 

Subject: Half day holiday on 17
th

 August 2018 – Demise of Shri Atal Bihari Vajpayee,   

    Former Prime Minister of India 

 

 In compliance to the Office Memorandum No. F. No. 12/2/2007-JCA2 of Ministry of 

Personnel Public Grievances and Pensions, Department of Personnel and Training dated 16 

August 2018 regarding above said subject, it is circulated for information that all Offices of BIS 

(Hqrs./ROs/BOs/NITS/CL) will remain close for Half Day in the afternoon on 17 August 2018 

to enable the people to attend the State Funeral which will take place at “SmritiSthal” New 

Delhi/pay homage to former Prime Minister Late Shri Atal Bihari Vajpayee. 

 

 This is for information of all officials of BIS.  

 

 

 

          (N. Vittoba) 

                   Director (Admn) 

 

 

Circulated to: All departments at Hqrs/ROs/BOs/NITS/CL  
 


